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Oppose HB2015
Elizabeth Brooks
Monroe, OR
 
I oppose HB2015, we need to be more stringent on who gets a drivers license, currently too many
people are driving our roads without regard to our laws. We absolutely can’t be registering a non-
citizen to vote based on having a driver’s license.
 
Again I oppose HB2015
 
Elizabeth Brooks
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